
 

 

26th May 2023 

Dear Parents, 

It is hard to believe we are already at the end of the first half of the summer term.  How lovely to see the sunshine 

and hopefully have a lovely warm week to rest and prepare for the next half term – which will be super busy as 

always! 

SATs 

Our Year 2 & 6 classes have worked so hard to get their SATs completed and today they were treated to a visit from 

the ice cream van. It was wonderful to see them so relaxed and enjoying time socialising with their friends. 

We also celebrated with our Year 6 pupils by having an afternoon tea this week – it was a lovely afternoon with so 

many families joining us. 

Workshops 

Over the last couple of weeks we have held Lexia and Letterjoin workshops for each year group.  Thank you to 

everyone who joined us, please do make sure that your children are accessing things over the break – any issues, 

please let your child’s teacher know. 

Times Table Rockstars 

On Monday, we had our Times Table Rockstars launch.  (Some of you were lucky enough to see me in my rock 

persona on the gate at hometime!)  Every child has a log in so that they can practise and improve their times table 

recall – this is such an important skill as so much of our mathematical learning depends upon knowing the basics.   

Grammar Schools  

At Conway we have received the message below: 
 
We write to advise that registration is now open for parents of current Year 5 pupils who would like their child to sit 
the entrance test for a place at any of the grammar schools in Birmingham (entry to Year 7 in September 2024).  
Registration can be made online by visiting the website below. The closing date for registering is 4pm on 30th June 
2023.  The test will take place on 16th September 2023. 
  
www.westmidlandsgrammarschools.co.uk 
 
I hope you have a wonderful break and we look forward to seeing you at 8:30am on Monday 5th June 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs R Eaton 

 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.westmidlandsgrammarschools.co.uk&c=E,1,s2vj6cs242BizfNIMCM-D_4GrYpn6shXmK50zZom-gPRoUGZ1YGrPDdqhWflVg1rVUYKGLWAHYpDZJuZ1E2DrpfPvqlN-bhore0dfCyNFms-9lAUdjTI1FAU&typo=1

